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ROMANIA 

Voivodeni – Refugee 

aid 
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 

 

 

A new group of refugees from Ukraine 

has arrived – this time 30 children and 7 

adults.  The congregation in Voivodeni is 

doing everything they can to give the 

refugees the best possible life. SB 

Foundation assists with money for food 

and other necessities.  

 
 

A warm thank you to each and 

everyone who has made dona-

tions and continues to do so! 
 

 

 

 

 

Greetings from  
SB Foundation  

and us at the Board,  
Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, 

Ivar, Lena, Roger 
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